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Mr. Richard Dourte, P.E., City Engineer October 12, 2012
City of Albuquerque Planning Department

P.O. Box 1293

Albuquerque, NM 87103

Re:  LOMR for La Cueva Arroyo East of Barstow,
City Project No. 757781, ZAP C-20

Dear Mr. Dourte:

The Letter of Map Revision (LOMR) for the referenced project. dated June 27. 2012, was
received from FEMA and will become effective November 8, 2012. Per the Memorandum of
Understanding (MOU) for the transfer of payment between the City and AMAFCA, dated
April 8, 2011, I am transmitting this letter as an invoice for reimbursement for additional
work to complete the LOMR.

The MOU identified remaining SIA funds in the amount of $37.223.80. AMAFCA invoiced
the City for $25.327.77 in September 2010, and the City paid that amoynt in July 2011 (see
City check stub attached to the MOU). That leaves a remainder of $11,896.03 in SIA funds.
The costs incurred by AMAFCA total $12,244.83; therefore, we request payment of the
remaining full amount of $11,896.03. Please remit payment to:

AMAFCA
2600 Prospect Ave. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87107

Attached are a copy of the MOU, a spreadsheet with the summary of costs. the invoices from
Weston and Terracon and check stubs. Weston performed work to provide information to
and coordinate with FEMA, and Terracon performed geotechnical analyses to satisfy
FEMA’s requirement to show stability of the levee. If you have any questions, please call
me or Lynn Mazur at 884-2215.
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Irene Jeffries, AMAFCA
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